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While EV trucks may be possible in distant future, the technology just is not here to 

ban diesel trucks The power grid can't support such a fleet, battery technology  

needs to be improved significantly, and fire danger for that size of battery must all be 

considered. We need to stop following California's example and consider the massive 

rural ares in Eastern Oregon where range will become a huge issue. Thank you for 

your time and consider the consequences of a diesel ban at this time. 


